
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Encampments
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2016 3:01:58 PM

-------------------------------------------
From: Kali Riden[SMTP:KALI.RIDEN@GMAIL.COM]
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 3:01:50 PM
To: Plancom
Subject: Encampments
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Please hear my plea.
I can not attend tonight's meeting on encampments. I realize that homelessness is a huge issue. Encampments on
 private a residence is not the answer. Well meaning people are at risk for factors that they are not qualified to
 control.
I am a school teacher and have had homeless students in my classes. I know how vulnerable they are and I truly care
 about the homeless population. This is not the answer.
There are organizations with experience in these issues and they are the ones that are qualified and experienced to
 truly help make a difference.
By allowing the average citizen to allow encampments on their property you are passing the problem onto the City
 of Shoreline's residents.
Please hear my plea. Do not allow residents to have encampments on their property.

Your concerned neighbor,
Kali Riden
917-363-8883
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